
CAYUGA NATION ANNOUNCES TEMPORARY  
CLOSURE OF UNION SPRINGS GAMING FACILITY 

The Cayuga Nation has been carefully monitoring the ongoing developments relating to 

the spread of the COVID-19 virus. In keeping with practices followed by many businesses and, 

based on guidelines very recently issued by the National Indian Gaming Commission, which 

regulates our facility, we chose to practice social distancing and have followed a rigorous 

sanitizing schedule at our facility. During this interim period, we are grateful that so many of our 

customers continued to visit our facility with these appropriate procedures in place. 

We have now decided that it is in the best interests of our customers, our employees, and 

the public at large to temporarily close the facility until further notice. We share in the hopes of all 

that this worldwide health problem will eventually be resolved and we look forward to reopening 

our facility at the appropriate time. 


